## St Mary's Lewisham CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Graham

329 Lewisham High Street, London, SE13 6NX

Telephone: 020 8690 2613

Email: admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk



## "Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021

**Our Vision** 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words 'As I have loved you, so you must love one another' (John 13:34).



13 November 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

## PANTOMIME TRIP TO GREENWICH THEATRE - FRIDAY 1 DECEMBER 2023

I am delighted to share with you that we have managed to secure tickets for every child at St Mary's from Years 1-6 to watch 'Snow White' at Greenwich Theatre. This is a very special Christmas treat for every child to enjoy, to celebrate their hard work throughout the year. We will be going to Greenwich Theatre for this action-packed pantomime on Friday 1<sup>st</sup> December, leaving at 9am. The younger children will be travelling by coach and the older classes by bus. Children should be dressed smartly in full school uniform.

Children will return to school by 1.30pm for a late lunch. If your child normally has a school dinner, a school packed lunch will be provided. We will ask the children what their preferred sandwich filling is (cheese or tuna). If your child normally has a packed lunch, please provide a healthy packed lunch as normal (no glass bottles please). Lunches should be in a bag that children can carry with them.

As you can imagine, it is a big investment by the school to pay for the tickets and travel. We appreciate each amazing child and I am so glad that we can offer them this magical opportunity to enjoy a full pantomime production in a famous venue. Whilst the school are happy to subsidise the cost of the trip, we are asking for a contribution of £14 per child. This represents excellent value and will make it possible for the school to continue to fund the many extracurricular activities that we offer.

Yours sincerely,



Mrs Christine Graham











